
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To 

all Customers and Business Partners 

of Synova Licht- und Sensortechnik GmbH 

 

 

 

 

 
Reference      Date 

Management     22. January 2025   

 

 

Important Changes – A New Step Forward 

Dear Customers and Business Partners, 

We are delighted to inform you about a pivotal development in the evolution of our 

company: 

As of December 2024,  

FOS Inon Optics GmbH, 

based in Siegen has become the new shareholder of Synova Licht- und 

Sensortechnik GmbH, acquiring 100% of the company’s shares. This 
transformation enhances our innovative capabilities and opens new opportunities to 

provide you with exceptional solutions in light and sensor technology. 

Effective December 31, 2024, Mr. Patric Ludt has stepped down from his role in the 

management team. The company will now be led by Mr. Georg Kessler, who will join 

the existing managing director, Mr. Thomas Pfeifer. Together, they bring a strong 

vision for the future: maintaining continuity while driving forward progress during this 

exciting new chapter. 

The company’s headquarters has been relocated to our production site to streamline 
operations and strengthen our focus. Our new address is: 

Herborner Strasse 61, 35614 Asslar, Germany 

Due to ongoing system transitions, you may temporarily receive documents such as 

orders, invoices, or delivery notes that still reference our former headquarters in 

Konz. Rest assured, we are working diligently to complete these updates 

immediately. 



   

Your familiar contact points remain unchanged and are available at the usual contact 

details. Likewise, our current bank details will remain valid until further notice. We 

will provide you with advance notice of any changes. 

This milestone represents a significant step forward – an opportunity to seize new 

possibilities from which you, as our valued partner, will benefit. Together with FOS 

Inon Optics GmbH, we are committed to delivering excellence and driving innovation 

that sets new benchmarks in our industry. 

We sincerely thank you for your trust and look forward to continuing our successful 

collaboration. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Best regards, 

Synova Licht- und Sensortechnik GmbH 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Pfeifer    Georg Kessler 

CEO      CEO 

 

 


